

The Canadian Heritage of Quebec More than 50 years at the service of Quebec heritage

Former presidents: C. Robin Molson (1985-2005); C.J. G. Molson (1959-1985)

In 2015 CHQ will have 55 years of existence

Our Express Electronic Newsletter ♦ No. 1 – July 2014

Permanent staff: Thérèse Ng Wai and Jacques Archambault Layout and design: Christiane Racette

Dear Members,

Here is a new communication tool which will keep you updated on CHQ's properties and partners. This leaflet does not replace our annual newsletter and will be sent to you periodically depending on CHQ's activities.

Best regards,

Jacques Archambault, General Manager

New email addresses

Please take note of our new email addresses:

General email: mail@hcg-chg.org

Jacques Archambault: management-direction@hcq-chq.org

Thank you

Thérèse Ng Wai, Assistant

Molson-Beattie House (Tadoussac)

Now available for rent during the summer season

We have spent the last few years renovating and refurnishing the Molson-Beattie House and it is now ready to welcome you this summer and up to the end of September (for 8 to 10 guests).

This is a unique opportunity for you, your family and your friends to spend an unforgettable time in Tadoussac which is located at the mouth of the Saguenay Fjord and the St-Lawrence River.

You will find the rental details on our website (<u>www.hcq-chq.org</u>), under the tab "Rentals and Reservations". Please do not hesitate to forward this information to your contact network as this is an opportunity for CHQ to generate revenues which will be reinvested in the maintenance of its historical properties.

We wish you a nice stay in Tadoussac and thank you for your support.



Molson-Beattie House



Kitchen



Living room

. Temporary Closing

Sir John A. Macdonald, Les Rochers B&B (Old Saint-Patrick, Rivière-du-Loup)

Last June, due to exceptional circumstances, we had to close the Les Rochers B&B and cancel all our reservations for the 2014 summer season. We will take this opportunity to renovate the house which will be reopened in 2015.

The next three years will be very special for this site as we will be celebrating the following anniversaries:

2015: 200th birthday of Sir John A. Macdonald.

2017: 175th anniversary of the Canadian Confederation.

We hope to see you next year at Les Rochers B&B.



The Canadian Heritage of Quebec, 1350 Sherbrooke Street West, Suite 1201, Montréal, Québec, H3G 1J1
Tel.: (514) 393-1417 • Email: mail@hcq-chq.org • Website: www.hcq-chq.org